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	Bledlow cum Saunderton takes first steps towards a neighbourhood plan
Wycombe District Council is working with Bledlow-cum-Saunderton Parish Council to enable local people to create a neighbourhood plan for the parish.  The process starts today with a consultation on using the existing parish boundaries to create the neighbourhood area for the plan. 

The local parish will be using powers defined in the Localism Act of 2011 to prepare a dedicated neighbourhood plan for Bledlow-cum-Saunderton in which they will specify general planning policies for the development and use of land within the parish boundaries, or neighbourhood area.  

 Defining and agreeing the boundaries of a neighbourhood area and what kind of body – a parish council or a forum – will be responsible for setting out a neighbourhood development plan is the first step in the neighbourhood planning process.  Typically, parish boundaries are used where these exist and this is the proposed area which is now out for consultation for Bledlow-cum-Saunderton.

It is the responsibility of the local planning authority (in this case, Wycombe District Council) to agree the geographical boundaries which will be used to define neighbourhood area and who should be the relevant body to work to administer it.  Wycombe District Council is currently working on neighbourhood areas in other parts of the district at Longwick, Wooburn and Bourne End and Daws Hill.

Once the neighbourhood area is agreed, work can start in earnest on creating a neighbourhood plan. 

The consultation period on the proposed area will run for six weeks from today, Monday 24 August 2015 until xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 2015. You can see the application in more detail online at http://www.wycombe.gov.uk/council-services/planning-and-buildings/planning-policy/neighbourhood-planning.aspx. 

Paper copies are available to view at Wycombe District Council’s offices on Queen Victoria Road, High Wycombe and xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

In addition, there are copies available to the public in the libraries in High Wycombe and Princes Risborough, and on public notice boards  locally.
 
You can make comments about the area application by email to spatial_planning@wycombe.gov.uk, or by writing to Planning Policy Team, Wycombe District Council, Council Offices, Queen Victoria Road, High Wycombe HP11 1BB 







 
 

What happens next
Provided the neighbourhood plan or development order is in line with national planning policy, with the strategic vision for the wider area set by the local authority, and with other legal requirements, the plan can go to the next stage where local people have a defined time to make comments before it goes for independent examination. 

An independent examiner from the Planning Inspectorate checks the neighbourhood plan and has to pass it before  it is then put out to a community referendum before it can legally come into force, or 'made'. 


For more information to go
www.wycombe.gov.uk/xxxxxxxxxxxxxx
or https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/2010-to-2015-government-policy-planning-reform/2010-to-2015-government-policy-planning-reform#appendix-2-neighbourhood-planning






